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Calvin Staples, MSc

I hope you all had a Merry Christmas and a belated Happy New Year to all! The 2015 year was an
interesting year for Canadian Audiology. We saw new faces on the industry side, some old faces
changing positions, a truly amazing CAA conference (the committee should be thanked over and
over again), and some interesting developments south of the border. I chose to make this
submission a potpourri to reflect on 2015.

Have a great 2016! Happy reading!
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